
It is lovely to see you all again; we have had a great start to the year— our children have been  
absolutely delightful.  

 We recognise it seems VERY busy in the playground at the beginning and end of the day; I think we have all 
forgotten what ‘normal’ is like. We would encourage you to come onto site and leave as swiftly as you can and 

we will ensure that we do everything we can to open the doors on time to help with this.  
Thank you for your patience at home time in particular. You will know that safeguarding is our  

absolute priority so to ensure we send the right child to the right parent/relative/friend at the right time, 
we wait until the children are sorted before opening the doors. This helps us all be a little more organised, 

and will eventually be quicker for you all. 
Please note it can be tricky for staff to talk to parents at the door in the morning or at the end of the day. 
If it is important or urgent for that day, please continue to communicate with them, please don’t think they 
are being rude if they don’t stop to chat. If it is something that can be dealt with over the phone, please let 

us know and we will ring you. We often find parents prefer this as it is less rushed.  

Y5 and Y6—Walking home 
As part of our safeguarding procedures, we need your specific permission for any child walking home 

from school without you or someone you have nominated for school collections.  
Ultimately you know your child best and it is you that has the final decision but we are here to  
support. We have had children not turn up at home and staff will always drop everything to go  

searching for them. If we all know exactly what is happening, when and where, should an  
emergency arise we can find the missing child much quicker. We will be contacting those of you who 

have already given permission to clarify details for this.  
We know you will understand that we are very strict about these things to keep your children safe and 

we do this because we care.  


